From: registrar

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 2:57 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment _
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 9:07 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -J G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
JB

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This is not the pleasant news at all. The prices are already fair and more than average price. If they want to increase the
prices as shown in the application above, they must consider off-peak charges 24x7; instead of off-peak,on-peak,mid-
peak. Thanks for the opportunity to share our thoughts.

-- Attachment --





